The Ogden International School of Chicago
Local School Council

Notice Is Hereby Given that the Ogden Local School Council has scheduled a regular
meeting on Monday, April 24, 2017, at 6:00pm to be held at
Ogden International-East Campus, 24 W. Walton Street, Chicago.

The Agenda for the meeting will be the following:

—

Agenda Items

Call to Order Hennessy called to order 604pm
Roll Call and Verification of Quorum
Present
Beyer
Baker
Frits
Hopp
Hennessy
Martinez
Moore
Ramos
Smedley (arrived 607pm)
Speizer
Wells
Vaughan
Absent
Celio
Quorum established
Approval of Agenda and Minutes
Motion to approve Agenda Ramos. Wells seconds. Approved.
Motion to approve Minutes Ramos. Martinez seconds. Approved.
Announcements/Introduction and Welcome of Guests
Hennessy distributed LSC Advisory Council election ballots and candidate
statements.
Welcomed incoming LSC High School Student Liaison, Akilah Muhammad.
Public Comment none
Reports
e Friends of Ogden

Friends of Ogden event on Wednesday, April 26 at Hubbard Inn from 5:30-8pm.
We encourage people to purchase tickets in advance. Tickets are $50 and include

passed appetizers, beer, wine and soda and are available at
www.friendsofogden.com.

Save the date for Summer Send Off on Monday, June 5 at IO at the Godfrey.

e PTA none
e PPLC-Baker reported West Campus preparing for reauthorization of MYP

program. Also self-assessments of IB curriculum. Identifying areas to improve

for upcoming MYP authorization.

Vaughan reported East Campus is focusing on the program of inquiry. Ensuring

all transdisciplinary themes are addressed.

¢ High School Student Liaison Senior Prom is May 26 at the Palmer House. Tickets
are on sale now. Tickets are $125 but prices will increase on May 8 and on May

12. Seniors begin IB diploma testing at East Campus next week.



11.

» Booster Baker reported that they had a successful fundraiser at Dave and
Busters. 10% of sales at Dave and Busters that day went to Ogden Booster
Club. Planning to shift spring banquets to Dave and Busters as well.

e BAC

On March 27, 2017, Ogden Elementary School received notification for the SY17
OLCE Follow-up visit. Our review has been scheduled for 5/24/17 and the team
has been working diligently to prepare for the audit. The next Bilingual Advisory
Committee parent meeting will be on May 9 at 8:30am. All are welcome.

Mrs. Esparza reports that our English Language Learners Program continues to
improve. Several parents visited during Report Card Pick Up Day and shared a
positive attitude about their child's language progress. Parents reported feeling
part of our school community and that we are working as a team at Ogden
School.

¢ Diverse Learner none

e Principal

Status of Budget, Internal Accounts, Budget Action

-Approx. $280,000 remaining in all accounts. Anticipate
ending school year with approx. $200,000.
20% for 20%-CPS Campaign to force the State of Illinois
to have equitable funding for CPS.
Old Business
* Aramark New custodian at East Campus. East Campus is transitioning from
Aramark to Sedexo for the next school year.
New Business
* Discuss End of Year State of the School Presentation
Beyer mentioned he would like to have an End of the Year presentation
(possibly in June) after NWEA scores are available.
* Annual Principal Evaluation**
LSC discussed annual evaluation of principal.
Public Comment none
Date and Location of Next Meeting
Monday, May 15, 2017, 6:00pm at West Campus,
1250 W. Erie-Library
Adjourn
Motion to adjourn Ramos. Smedley seconds. Adjourned.

* Note: Items not specifically listed on the Agenda may be discussed but cannot be
voted or acted upon. In addition, the Council may enter Closed Session as the need
arises during the course of the meeting.

**Possible closed session if needed.



